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This proposed bill is nothing more than a distraction from the real issue. This will 

NOT fix anything but only make matters worse for residents who are already at their 

wit's end with the plagues of drugs and crime. Giving the unhoused the option to 

actually sue taxpaying citizens for wanting to have a safe sidewalk outside of their 

home is outrageous.  


